
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

   UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS/DIARY DATES (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Fri 15th Mar Comic Relief (More information to follow) 

Year 6  - Science Day at The Corbet School 
Mon 8th Apr Start of Summer Term 

Mon 18th Mar Tiger Class Trip to Shrewsbury Museum   

Tues 19th Mar Parent’s Evening   

Thurs 21st Mar Parent’s Evening   

Fri 22nd Mar End of spring term   

    
    

   UPCOMING PTA ORGANISED EVENTS (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Sun 24th Mar Easter Trail & Church Event Sat 29th June Myddle Fest 

Sun 21st Apr The Myddle Muddle    

    

    

 

       THE MYDDLE MAIL 

                                     

IN THE NEWS 
 

Quote of the Week 
Next week, we will be introducing a ‘Quote of the Week’ in school. 
It will be introduced at the end of Monday’s worship and then 
shared in class everyday before the children break for lunch. When 
the children return to their class after lunch, we will give the 
children time to reflect on the quote and hold a short discussion 
around how the quote has been observed in action during break 
time.  
The quote for week ahead will be shared in the Myddle Mail, so 
that you can also have a discussion at home around the meaning.  
 

This is next week’s quote: 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

World Book Day 
We had a great day yesterday and the children were amazing. 
Thank you for supporting the day and taking time to make the 
children look so fabulous! 

 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

This week, our star awards go to the following children: 
 

Snow Leopards Nursery: Mia 

Panda Class Reception: Mason 

Tiger Class Year 1: Emma Year 2: Oliver 

Rhino Class Year 3: Florence Year 4: Freya 

Jaguar Class Year 5: Olivia Year 6: Finley/Riley 
 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES 
 

 
 

Red Nose Day – Friday 15th March 
On Friday 15th March, we will be acknowledging Red Nose Day at 
school. We are doing something funny for money and asking 
children (and staff) to have funny/crazy hairstyles for the day. 
Please be mindful that the children also have PE sessions on this 
day so still need to wear PE kits. In terms of a donation, this year 
we would like to take some food items to a local foodbank 
rather than collect money. If you have any canned goods or dry 
food items that you can spare, then please send them in with 
the children next Friday.  
 

Year 6 Science Day at the Corbet 
On Friday 15th March, it is also a taster day for year 6 pupils, who 
will be taking part in a forensic science day. Although it is also 
Comic Relief Day, the Corbet have requested that pupils wear 
normal school uniform in line with all the other feeder schools 
attending – Normal hair styles too please! Girls must have long 
hair tied back also due to the sessions be held in the labs. 
 

Mrs Harris and Mrs Emerton-Maka will be attending with the 
children and they all will be travelling to and from the Corbet via 
coach within the timings of the normal school day. 
 

 

Friday 8th March 

Weekly Newsletter – No. 16 



 

 

 Hello, 

 

Most of you will be aware of the Myddle Muddle a 5km, 10km and 1 mile running event 
hosted by the PTA to help raise funds for our school. These funds are so important to help 

towards school trips, educational supplies in school etc. It will also be these funds that will 
help us work towards efforts to up-date their playground and outdoor play facilities.  
 

The event has always been one of the best fundraisers and I am hoping to come close to 
the successes of previous years organisers. However, I cannot do it without a bit more 

support please. 

 

We have a great team in place made up of parents and local residents who help on the day. 
But we need more! We are looking for the following additional support please to help us put 

on this event and it would be ideal to get this from school families: 
 
We need: 

 
 

 12 more course marshals to help direct runners and be support and 

communication on the course during the run 

 

 Volunteers for course set up on Saturday 20th April at the school 

 

 Course set up walking the course and helping secure markers etc in the 4 

days leading up to the event 

 

If as many people as possible could spare a few hours with the above it would help make 
the event. 

 

Also, if you are able to make and/or donate cakes, this will be gratefully received to help 
boost donations on the day at the famous cake stand. 

 

Finally, if you want to run yourselves, then remember it’s cheaper to sign up on-line and 

these entries will close on Sunday 14th April. All children entered for the 1 mile run can use 
this towards their Shropshire Schools Half Marathon event. 

 

Please feel free to call me and discuss any details or sign yourself up to help. 

 

Look forward to hearing from you 

 

Rebecca Sparks - 07983 344822 

 


